February 14, 2017

Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about federal help for local law enforcement. Refocus-
ing resources on immigration and incarceration will weaken local police by
eroding trust with the community and underfunding local priorities.

Please assure me that you will work toward effective policing.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from a trust of local police.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



